
CHAPTER 5

Conclusion

5.1 The Committee has examined the annual reports for 1999-2000 prepared

pursuant to Part 4A of the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Commission Act

1989 and s.133 of the Native Title Act 1993.  On its examination, the Committee

finds their presentation to be satisfactory.

5.2 Nevertheless, and as has been stated in Chapter 4 of this report, the

Committee is most concerned about the performance of the ILC over the past two

years, and in particular the impact this may have had on beneficiaries of the ILC's

activities.  For that reason the Committee will continue its close examination of the

ILC's activities when the ILC report for the period 2000-2001 is tabled in the

Parliament.
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